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Non-Use of PFOA & PCBs Compounds
Dear Customer,

Solder Connection LTD, hereby certifies that all Solder Connection branded product 
lines including Cored Solder Wire, Solder Flux and Solder Paste do not use any of the 
Perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA), its salts and PFOA-related compounds as per the 
following Directive:
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Additionally, Solder Connection LTD certifies that none of our Solder Connection 
branded products contain any Polychlorinated  biphenyl (PCBs) nor Per- and 
polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).

We anticipate this statement satisfies your concerns regarding our products and 
requirements for PFOA and PCBs use. If you require any more information please do 
not hesitate to get in contact with us.

Best Regards,

Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 2020/784 of 8 April 2020 amending 
Annex I to Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and of the 
Council as regards the inclusion of perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA), its salts 
and PFOA precursor compounds. (1)

(1) https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/?uri=CELEX:32020R0784




